

STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION



March 24, 1982

Mr. Peter M. Curry, Town Manager Town of Newington Town Hall 131 Cedar St. Newington, CT 06111

Subject: Town of Newington Noise Control Ordinance

Dear Mr. Curry:

I have reviewed the subject ordinance as submitted by Robert Cosgrove and find it in conformity with our State Noise Control Regulations. Therefore, pursuant to Sec.22a-73(c) of the Connecticut General Statutes I approve Newington's "Ordinance Providing For The Reduction Or Elimination Of Excessive Noise And The Administration Thereof" (copy attached) as adopted by your Town Council on February 23, 1982.

As you know, we are available to provide Newington with the loan of sound measuring equipment and instruction in its use. Please feel free to contact us if you need any assistance in implementing and enforcing this excellent local noise control ordinance.

Sincerely,

Stanley of Pac Commissioner

SJP:mv Attachment

Phone: